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Golden Tickets This Week: 

Toby G1, Hannah R1, Great G1, Osinachi G2, Emmy G2, Yeriel 

R2, Dairo R2, Janah R2, Wendy R3, Derryl R3, Richie G3, Saidat 

G3, Nico G4, Zane G4, Hope R4,  Mohammed Khan R4, Farrah 

G5, Chuks G5, Adetolani R5, Solomon R6, Zion R6  

Diamond Tickets This Week:   

Dora R1, Ezra R1, Karol G1, Kawther G1, Eliza-Rose R2, Kaylee 

R2, Camilla G2, Joshua G3, Elias G3, Gyemfi R3, Ezekiel R3, 

Muizza R4, Amina R4, Ibraheem R5, Michelle R5, Eryk G5,       

Susannah G4, Morriat G4, Tamera G5 

Kyra     
Red 1 

Praise 
Red 5 

Javier 
Green 2 

Ayobami 
Red 6 

Dear parents and carers, 

 

I think we’ve all enjoyed seeing the sun this week and this has 
opened up opportunities for children to do some learning out-
side.  This will continue in to next week with two of our year 
groups going out on visits.  Our Year 5 children will be visiting the 
London Eye on Tuesday to link in with the book they are reading 
The London Eye Mysteries as well as linking in to their Design and 
Technology project.  Year 2 will be visiting Brockwell Community 
Greenhouses on Wednesday to link in with their science topic 
around plants. 

 

Our Year 6 children are in the final preparations for their End of 
Key Stage tests more commonly known as SATs which begin on 
13th May.  They have been working exceptionally hard and we are 
very proud of their achievements so far.  There is one final maths 
booster session for the Year 6 children after school on Tuesday 7th 
May until 4pm for any children who wish to come. 

 

We have another parent workshop on Tuesday 7th May at 8:45am 
run by The Nest.  The theme this time is around online safety and 
will give you strategies to help keep your child safe online.  We had 
such a great feedback about the last session so I do hope that you 
are able to come for this session on Tuesday. 

 

I hope you have a wonderful long weekend with the Bank Holiday 
on Monday and we will see you bright and early on Tuesday    
morning. 

 

Miss Rooney  



 

Term Dates 2023-24 

Bank Holidays- Monday 6th May 2024 

 
 

 

 

INSTAGRAM/
TWITTER 

Please make sure you 
follow us on Instagram and Twitter, 

@JDPSoffice. We w ill be  
posting live updates and  

pictures to show what is going on within your 
child's school day. 

Term Start End 

Summer 1 Monday 15th 
April 2024 

Friday 24th 
May 2024 

Half Term Monday 27th 
May 2024 

Friday 31st 
May 2024 

Summer 2 Monday 3rd 
June 2024 

Friday 19th 
July 2024 @ 

2pm 

School 
Menu 

 Week 3 
 

Trip        

Tues 7th May    

Year 5 London Eye  

 

 

Trip                   

Weds 14th May      

Year 1 Sydenham 

Woods 

Trip                                

Weds 8th May               

Year 2 Brockwell 

Park 

Trip                      

Friday 10th May    

Year 1 Peckham   

Library 

We are thrilled to be continuing to work with the 
nest charity for our pupils and parent community. 
The next workshop for parents and carers will be 
on Tuesday 7th May – 08:45 – 09:30 in our   
Community Space. Come along to find out more 
about social media and how to support your child 
when using online games or some strategies to use 
if they come across anything that worries them. 
Hope to see you all there!    

Mr James 

We will be holding a coffee morning on  Thursday 9th May after 

drop off for parents and carers who would like to find out more 

about Parentgym. Caroline Rowette, a Parentgym coach will be   

joining s to answer any questions you may have. Look forward to 

seeing you.  

Miss McDonald 

https://www.johndonne.southwark.sch.uk/attachments/download.asp?file=492&type=pdf


 

 

 

Congratulations to Red 6 for 

being the top doodling class in 

the past week.                                                            

Keep doodling everyone. 

Homepage Link  

 

 

 

 

 

      

ATTENTION YEAR 6 PARENTS 

We are offering a booster class for Year 6 

on Tuesday 7th May next week. This will be 

after school until 4pm.  

Attendance is optional. 

https://doodlelearning.com/
https://forms.office.com/pages/responsepage.aspx?id=Bs-t94-VxES8HDOe3ZCQPXl8KR7ouIlCmdfrI4eHLIBUN0tQSDFPVjZFR1NCSUlJWTc3R0Q0VElCWS4u


 

 

 

Year 2 

In Green 2, we have been planning our own designs 
inspired by the art of John Kindness for our 

own sculptures which we are making in the next few 
weeks. 

Year 3 

In mathematics, Red 3 were building on 
their understanding of pounds and 

pence by subtracting money.  


